
Hope you continue to be safe and healthy.

Owing to the current unforeseen circumstances, we will be implementing the 
following measures in accordance with Government protocol:

Thank you for the support and stay healthy.

Most of our service centre operations are temporarily halted in 
compliance with Government regulations until further notice. We 
look forward to resuming our after sales operations as soon as 
possible once the situation eases.

To further provide support without interruption during this period, 
we have extended our customers' smartphone warranty to June 30 
2021 for those with expiry between April 1 2021 and June 29 2021.

Due to the recent developments beyond our control, there will be 
delay in delivery for recent product orders in certain locations and 
we are unable to fulfil the order, at present. Unfortunately, we cannot 
predict the delivery of your order, however we will ship the order as 
soon as possible from our end once restrictions ease.
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